
 
 

Public Exhibition to display proposals for mixed-us e development 
at HTG Trading/Hubbard Products, Church Road, Otley  
 
HTG Trading and Hubbard Products are proposing to re-locate 
from their current premises at Church Road, Otley. Accordingly, 
proposals for re-development of the site are currently being 
considered.   
 
As part of this process, we would like to discuss proposals with the 
local community so that any relevant feedback may be 
incorporated into the final scheme prior to submission of a 
planning application. 
 
A public exhibition has been arranged, which will be attended by 
the Project Team, including HTG Trading representatives, who will 
be able to answer your questions on a range of topics including 
alternative site uses, planning, layout, highways, access, 
construction and sustainability/green issues amongst others. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the event, which will be held at: 
 

Otley Village Hall on Wednesday 10 th July, 3.30pm – 7.30pm 
 
The exhibition will be informal, allowing you to attend at your 
leisure during the above opening times. 
 
For further information prior to the event, please do not hesitate to 
contact us at: 
 

� otleyconsultation@vocalism.co.uk; or 
 
� Otley Consultation, Vocalism Planning and PR, 2 New 

Cottages, Dunsden Green, Dunsden, Oxfordshire. RG4 
9QH. 

 


